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A Great 
Idea

You have a great idea for 
a book, but only have the 
initial few pages.
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Make a Few Pages

First, we’ll sketch out our 
first few pages.  Get the 
ideas down as a proof of 
concept
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Share

Now I can share these 
first few pages with my 
friends, family, and 
followers.
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Discuss

Author Social Networks

Open discussion up on 
whatever social 
networks you are 
comfortable with.  
Remember - discussion is 
a two-way conversation.
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Revise & Continue

Keeping your audience’s 
comments in mind, now 
you can revise your 
existing pages and create 
some more.
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Sharing is Caring

Our new content is now 
ready to be shared again.
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More to Share = Will Share More

Your
Network

Their
Network

...

Since you now have more 
(and better, through 
comments) content, your 
friends are more likely to 
share with their friends
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Revise -> Continue -> Share

Add more pages, revise 
your existing, and share 
once more.  
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STOP! Checkpoint

How have people 
responded to early 
previews?  Are people apt 
to share?  At this point, 
your investment is 
minimal and cutting 
losses early prevents 
risk.
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Decision Point

Large Interested Audience

Deep Sharing

Consistent Following

Do you have:
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Revise -> Continue -> Share

Now we go back to this 
cycle of revise, create, 
share.  We can share 
small parts of the book, 
or the entire work to 
date.
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Book Complete

Now What?

KF8

At some point, our 
product is complete.  We 
find ourselves with an 
ePub, a KF8, an iOS and 
android app, and a web 
version.  Now what?
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PROFIT!

But Why?

Now we sell this and 
make tons of money.  But 
why will we make tons 
of money?

Wednesday, June 27, 12



We Have What You Want

Thanks for 
listening to me!

Since we listened to our 
audience, we know what 
they liked and disliked 
and adjusted for that.  
Additionally - they are 
invested in this and want 
to see it succeed
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Crowd Sourced Editing

Your content has passed 
by a few of the most 
critical eyes you will 
encounter - readers.  
Errors will be found and 
the text will be better 
for it.
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Existing Buzz

! !

!

! !

Through the entire 
development process, 
readers have been 
engaging with, and 
discussing, your content 
- creating pre-launch 
buzz.
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Bank of  Ideas

?!!

!??

During discussion, there 
will be too many good 
ideas to implement in 
this project, but they 
should be noted and kept 
for future!
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Not Just for Self  Publishers

Author

Author’s Network

Publisher

Publisher’s Network

Beyond fronting the cost 
of publishing, a publisher 
can also offer access to 
a larger network of 
users and additional 
resources to help guide 
the discussions
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Summary

Engage users

Create better content

Sell more content

Build a community

@NickRuffilo

nick@aerbook.com
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